		            	INTER DISTRICT  2021 – 2022
				NEWS UPDATE
UNFORTUNATELY WE HAVE NOT BEEN ABLE TO  COMPLETE A FULL
YEARS BOWLING.  THE BEST WE CAN HOPE FOR AT THIS TIME OF THE
SEASON IS THAT RESTRICTIONS WILL BE LIFTED AND ENABLE US TO
BOWL FOR THE 4 WEEKS IN NOVEMBER FOLLOWED BY A XMAS
TOURNAMENT AND LUNCHEON ON DECEMBER 4TH 
ON SATURDAY 4TH WE WILL HAVE A LUNCHEON AND  BOWLING DAY
WITH PRIZES AT WETHERILL PARK BOWL  A BROCHURE WILL BE ISSUED
LATER FOR NUMBERS FOR THE DAY.  LUNCH WILL BE COMPLIMENTARY
AND BOWLING WILL COST $20.00 PER PERSON.
OUR REFORM DAY AND GET-TO-GETHER WILL BE HELD AT WINDSOR
FOR THE HANDING OUT OF PAPERWORK AND RULES ETC.  THERE WILL BE
A BBQ LUNCH SUPPLIED AND BOWLING WILL BE AVAILABLE AT NO COST.
THIS IS PLANNED ON BEING HELD AT WINDSOR BOWL  (TO BE CONFIRMED)
ON SATURDAY  JANUARY 15TH  AT 12 NOON.

BECAUSE OF THE DIFFICULTIES WITH OBTAINING SIGNATURES FROM TEAM
MEMBERS IT HAS BEEN DECIDED THAT THE NOMINATION FORMS FOR
2021 WILL BE VALID FOR TEAMS FOR 2022.  THIS WILL ENABLE JOHN NICHOLS TO
GET THE LANES BOOKED EARLY   FINGERS CROSSED FOR A FULL 2022 SEASON.
IF CHANGES TO TEAM MEMBERS ARE NEEDED TO BE MADE ALL TEAMS CAN GET IN 
TOUCH WITH THEIR RESPECTIVE DIVISION SECRETARYS AND MAKE THE NECESSARY
ADJUSTMENTS.
FOR THE 2022 SEASON THERE WILL BE AN ADDED INCENTIVE AS WE HAVE
DECIDED TO PAY POINTS MONEY   THIS WILL BE BASED ON INDIVIDUAL BOWLERS
WINNING THEIR POINTS ONLY  NOT AS A TEAM -  AND WILL BE
PAID AT $1.00 PER WIN.  






				
